
School Board Meeting – January 25, 2021  Acceptance of Donations  

 

 

Resolution of Acceptance of Donations 
 

BE IT RESOLVED by the School Board of Independent School District No. 272 that the School Board accepts 
with appreciation the following contributions and permits their use as designated by the donors: 

 
 
Cedar Ridge Elementary: 

- Donation of $100.00  – Art Benson, Danbury, WI – funds to be used for book vending machine. 
 
Eden Lake Elementary: 

- Donation of $92.70 – Box Tops for Education, Citizens Alliance Bank-Lake Lillian Branch, Clara City, MN – 
funds to be used for supplemental Supplies 

 
Eden Prairie High School: 

- Donation of Miscellaneous Clothing Items – Jennifer and Jim Rogers, Eden Prairie, MN – items to be used by 
the Drama Department 

 
Eden Prairie School District: 

- Donation of $180.00 Grant – The Blackbaud Giving Fund by its agent, YourCause, Charleston, SC – funds to be 
used for general fund expenditures 

 
Forest Hills Elementary: 

- Donation of $100.00 – Sue Feigal Hitch, Lakeville, MN – funds to go toward enhancements of classroom 
learning experiences for students 
 

Prairie View Elementary: 
- Donation of 20.00 – Susan Bernardy, Eden Prairie, MN through Give-to-the-Max Day – funds to be used to 

support curriculum 
- Donation of $64.70 – Box Tops, Highland Park, MI – funds will be used to support curriculum 
- Donation of $64.70 – Benevity Community Impact Funds, Safety Harbor, FL – funds will be used to support 

curriculum 
 
TASSEL Program: 

- Donation of $50.00 – Eden Prairie Police Department/Eden Prairie Crime Prevention Fund – funds to be used 
toward year-end activity 

 
 

 

 


